
 

RIALTO WATER 
SERVICES  

TRAFFIC ADVISORY NOTICE 

INTERSECTION OF 

CEDAR AND RIALTO AVENUES 

 
August 21, 2024 
 
As part of an emergency water line repair, Rialto Water Services will be performing work on 
the southwest corner of Cedar and Rialto Avenues.  As a result, the Cedar Avenue 
intersection will be reduced to one (1) lane for southbound travel.  NIGHT WORK.  This work 
will take place on Thursday August 22, 2024, from 8:00 P.M. to 4:00 A.M.  Access to 
businesses and local residences will be available at all times. 
 

DATE & TIME LOCATION ROAD/DETOUR INFORMATION 

   

**NIGHT WORK** 
Thursday, August 22, 2024 

8:00 P.M. to 4:00 A.M. 

Intersection of Cedar 
and Rialto Avenues 

Cedar Avenue intersection will be 
reduced to one (1) lane for 

southbound travel. 

 
Safety is very important, please drive safely through the construction area.  Please watch for 
workers, pedestrians, materials, and equipment; follow posted signs, and remember to drive 
slowly as reduced speed limits will be enforced in the work zone. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support during this repair project. 
 

For questions related to this traffic advisory 
please contact Andrew Coleman of Veolia at: 

Phone:  (909) 301-9837 

Email:  Andrew.coleman@veolia.com 


